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Please do not move this bill forward. We need Climate Friendly and Equitable  

communities now!  This bill negates and delays a program that the state needs. Only 

a fossil fuel producer or someone who was asleep during Oregon's fire seasons of 

the past three years could have reason to support this bill! 


